

Saint Philip Church

622 Putnam Pike, Greenville, RI 02828

Telephone: 401-949-1500 • Fax: 401-949-3504

E-mail: office@saintphilip.com • Website:WWW.Saintphilip.com

Mr. Kevin T. Lynch President Lynch Development Associates 74 New York Avenue, Suite 2 Huntington, New York 11743

Dear Kevin:

For the past 5 months it has been a pleasure to collaborate with you and your company in a feasibility study and a major, fund-raising campaign here at Saint Philip Parish in Greenville, Rhode Island.

We are living in an unstable economy and many people are uncertain and fearful. Our campaign director, Mr. Richard Lanahan, has done an outstanding job bringing a professional, compassionate, and truly personable approach to the feasibility portion and now to the fund-raising efforts in our very large parish, the 2nd largest in the Diocese of Providence.

Richard's skills have been met with enthusiasm and his likeable, approachable, and friendly manner have served to create a spirit of cooperation, energy, and renewed devotion in our parish. Though facing some challenges in this economic climate and presenting a case statement of boilers, parking lots and roofs was certainly not glamorous, Richard and our entire team of volunteers and parishioners have carried the day. I could not be more pleased or any more satisfied.

Without hesitation I recommend you and your company with its distinguished history of serving the Roman Catholic parishes, institutions and dioceses of our country with professionalism, warmth, care, and Christian values. Thank you for Richard Lanahan, our on-site director and all you have done "behind-the-scenes" to make this effort the tremendous success it is. God bless you in all your endeavors.

Rev. Expansis C. Santelli

The Reverend Francis C. Santilli

Pastor